CITY OF WINCHESTER
SANITARY SEWER SMOKE TESTING

Dear Property Owner/Resident:

City of Winchester

will be conducting smoke testing on sewer lines in your
area on the dates shown. Smoke testing is done by
introducing a non-toxic smoke into the sewer line
system, typically at a manhole, and making
observations of where the smoke is emitted. The
smoke is expected to show up in catch basins,
manholes, and the vents on the top of your house.
Smoke should not enter homes or businesses. Upon
receipt of this notice, please run water in any drains
that have not been used in a while and flush all toilets.

OCTOBER 2022
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The testing should not be disruptive to you and will not
hinder or affect the use of your plumbing. However, we
will be observing the location of smoke coming from
sewer lines. If you observe our testing smoke inside
your building, please look in your nearby street for
available staff or call one of the following numbers:

CITY — 208-924-5358

Describe where you are located and where the smoke
is coming from.




